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Dear Commission,

Re: E-2, Sub 1167 and E-7, Sub 1166 

I am requesting that you investigate what went wrong with the application process for Duke
Energy’s 2020 solar rebate program. Immediately upon opening at 9:00 a.m. on January 2,
Duke’s website began experiencing IT issues, leading to uncertainty for myself and hundreds
of other customers about the status of our rebate applications. 

While applying for a rebate, I experienced issues when... (PLEASE PERSONALIZE YOUR
EMAIL, such as include your precise timeline for submitting your application, IT problems
you encountered with Duke’s website, date/time of email messages received from Duke, etc.) 

I am very disappointed in how Duke Energy handled my application and the overall
application process. I am contacting you in the hopes that you will fully investigate the cause
of these issues and direct Duke Energy to make the situation right for all of its customers that
are now in limbo. 

Thank you for your time,

Regards, 
Deana Holmes 
229 Solstice Dr
Haw River, NC 27258 
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